
 

 

Terms for websites and e-commerce 
 
There are a range of requirements set out in various statutes that affect trading on 
the internet. 
 
If you look at our site you will find that we have Terms of Website Use, Acceptable 
Use and Privacy notices.  These are there to deal with the statutory provisions that 
affect us as solicitors, or the advertising of our services on the web. 
 
If you deal with consumers there are a range of statutes that set out information you 
must supply, when you must supply it, and the penalties if you do not. 
 
If you take orders through your website, or even by telephone, there are distance 
selling regulations that deal with cooling off periods and the right of the consumer to 
return goods. 
 
We can provide you with relevant terms for your website, and with advice on 
complying with the law on distance selling. 


